
Congratulations and best wishes on the launching 
of the Philippine Journal of Pathology or PJP. It is a 
testament to the determination of the Philippine 
Society of Pathologists to be a globally recognized 
professional society that we embarked on this 
journey, that we can finally have a journal we can 
call our own. 

A project initiated by the Board of Governors 
under the term of Dr. Linda Tamesis, culminating 
with this term, and spearheaded by Dr. Amado 
Tandoc III, our editor-in-chief, the road leading to 
this momentous event has been marked by many 
challenges but finally we are here.

But many challenges remain so let us remain 
steadfast in our support of the Philippine Journal 
of Pathology. I look forward to many more issues. 
More power to the PSP and PJP!

Januario D. Veloso, MD, FPSP
President, Philippine Society of Pathologists

http://philippinejournalofpathology.org | Vol. 1 No. 1 April 2016

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE


